
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 8/23/2012 1:02:28 PM

'Pielage, Henry Hank' (henry.pielage@cpuc.ca.gov)To:
RedactedCc:

Bee: --------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Subject: PG&E's Response to DRA "Data Gap Request" Regarding Advice 4058-E

Hank Pielage,

Attached is PG&E's response to DRA's Data Gap Request (DRA_06) to Advice 4058-E, received on 
August 9, 2012. Due to the large file size, a package containing a cd of the maps will be address to 
you as noted below and delivered to the CPUC mailroom this afternoon.

Hank Pielage, P.E.

EP & P Branch

DRA

505 Van Ness Avenue

San Francisco, CA 94102

If you have any problems opening the files, please let me know.

Thank you,

Redacted

Regulatory Relations

Redacted

SB GT&S 0666869
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